
To:

From: Nicholas, Wendy <NicholasWB@dot.state.sc.us>

Date: 1/27/2012 5:14:37 PM

Subject: SCDOT's Weekly Financial Update

Attachments: SCDOT Weekly Report #22.pdf

I have attached SCDOT's weekly financial update, transmitted to members of the General Assembly, Budget and 
Control Board, and media.

Thanks and have a good weekend.

Wendy Nicholas, Chief of Staff
South Carolina Department of Transportation
(803) 737-0885 [office]
(803) 727-6501 [cell]
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